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BRITISH CACTUS & SUCCULENT SOCIETY 

Chelmsford Branch



Dear Branch Secretary,

The Chelmsford Branch of the British Cactus and Succulent Society would like to invite your members to our forthcoming Cactus Mart for the opportunity of purchasing less common cacti and succulent plants, and the added opportunity of encouraging non-members to join the Society.

All plants are grown by experienced local amateur members of the BCSS and we will have 15 tables of sales plants.

The details are as follows:

Date and time - Saturday 26 April 2025 - Open 10 am to 4 pm

Venue - Rawreth Village Hall, Church Road, Rawreth, Essex SS11 8SH

This lies about 5 miles north of the A127 along the A1245 (still signposted A130), and about 8 miles south of the A12 via the A130 south, exit to South Woodham Ferrers, then south again via the A1245.

There is good parking in the car park and the local country lane.

Entry Fee is £3.50 per person (children under 18 free but must be accompanied by an adult).

For further details, please contact our secretary, Martine Compton, at bcss.chelmsford@gmail.com 

We would be grateful if you could circulate this email to your members.

Yours sincerely,

Dr R. Rolfe

(Chairman, BCSS Chelmsford Branch)
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